HB 1222 -- State Budget
Sponsor: Brattin

Beginning January 1, 2013, this bill requires a two-year itemized
zero-based budget analysis to be submitted by each state
department including all existing and proposed expenditures to
the chairs of the House Budget Committee and the Senate
Appropriations Committee by January 1 of each odd-numbered year.
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